
We ask the Board of Supervisors to maintain the MCFSC's funding to at least $100,000, to 

support more fire-safety work in our community. 

Fire safety is a life or death issue during these longer fire seasons lately and we have to use funds 

for prevention to avoid the massive costs after a destructive fire. 

 

Thank you, 

Peggy Costa  

& Larry Costa  

Brooktrails, CA 

 


